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                                                                                                                                              Thursday 11 May 2017

Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, students will work on creating and describing characters for use in their story at the end of the week. We will also look at effective ways to describe settings with adjectives, openers and figurative language.

In Numeracy, students will focus on the final FLO’s of the year when interpreting and creating bar charts and graphs. They will also revise some of the calculation methods in preparation for the following week’s exams.

In Science, students will complete and reflect on the insulation experiment they began last week. For the experiment, students have been asked to collect old, empty water bottles of 300-500ml. We will be reflecting on how fair and valid the experiment was as well as the results we found.

In IPC, students will be developing calculation skills involving money. They will be taught how to find averages when looking at restaurant menus and will create their own ‘fantasy menu’. They will also look at a range of products in the food market and find ways to improve them.

For Spellings, students received their spelling list last Sunday and will be tested for the second 11 words on Thursday. 

Trip to Al Khor Mall

Students are already very excited about their trip to the local mall. They are going to be taking part in a range of different team tasks around LULU in order to build a better understanding and appreciation for the variety of foods that are imported into the country. 

Class 4A – Sunday 14 May
[bookmark: _GoBack]Classes 4N and 4I – Tuesday 16 May 

Remember to follow all of our learning and events on the Year 4 Facebook page – search ‘NAISAK Year 4’.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully

Year 4 Team
[image: ]Nord Anglia International School Al Khor 	 
PO Box 60256 	
Al Khor, Qatar
T 974 4437 9600
E infoalkhor@nais.qa
www.nordangliaeducation.com/our-schools/al-khor
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